

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 1401 EAST BROAD STREET RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219 2000

Stephen Brich Commissioner

June 7, 2018

Dear Ms. Caskey,

This is to confirm that J. R. Caskey, Inc. received the 2017 Virginia Department of Transportation DBE Contractor of the Year Award. Your firm also received the Virginia Department of Transportation 2017 Safety Record of the Year Award.

Congratulations on these achievements and we wish your continued success.

Sincerely,

David N. Smith

Director

Virginia Department of Transportation
Business Opportunity and Workforce Development Center

6020 Elko Tract Road

Sandston, Virginia 23150

Saul & Anill